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Statement to the RTC Regarding Stakeholder Meetings 

4-26-2011 

We, The Upper South East Community Coalition, have been advised that further participation in RTC 
stakeholder meetings can be construed by the Army Corps of Engineers as support for the South East 
Connector. We are total opposed to the road and do not wish to see it built. We will cease to attend 
RTC stakeholder meetings until such time as the RTC files for its 404 Permit from the Army Corps of 
Engineers and our consulting group advises us to begin attending again. Upon the filing of the permit, 
we will review the NEPA process and determine the appropriate time to re-engage in the stakeholder 
meetings. 

Rick Odynski, 

Co-chair USECC 
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